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NOTICE TO PARTICIPANTS AND STAKEHOLDERS 

October 12, 2016 

Re: MSA Compliance Process Consultation 

 

On September 19, 2016 the MSA requested written comments from stakeholders regarding a 

revised draft of the MSA compliance process document. 

 

Comments were received from four parties: 

Altalink 

Capital Power 

EPCOR 

TransCanada 

 

The MSA thanks stakeholders for providing written feedback.  Based upon the volume and 

nature of comments received, the MSA has decided that an additional comment stage will not 

be necessary.  For clarity, the MSA is now moving into the Draft phase of this Consultation 

Process. The MSA will consider the comments received and will provide responses shortly 

together with the final revision of the MSA compliance process. 

Yours truly, 

Doug Doll 

Director Corporate Services and Compliance 

https://www.albertamsa.ca/assets/Documents/20161006-Comments-on-MSA-Compliance-Process-AltaLink.pdf
https://www.albertamsa.ca/assets/Documents/20161003-Comments-on-MSA-Compliance-Process-TCE.pdf
https://www.albertamsa.ca/assets/Documents/20161002-Comments-on-MSA-Compliance-Process-Capital-Power.pdf
https://www.albertamsa.ca/assets/Documents/20161003-Comments-on-MSA-Compliance-Process-EDTI.pdf
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